
           
 

KENT COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

B2067 ALDINGTON ROAD, COURT-AT-
STREET, FOLKESTONE 

 

(PROHIBITION OF DRIVING) 
 

TEMPORARY ORDER 2021 

 
To allow telegraph pole replacement works to be carried out, Kent 

County Council has made an Order to temporarily prohibit through 
traffic on part of B2067 Aldington Road, Court-at-Street, near 

Folkestone. 
 

Daytime closures are planned from Tuesday 23 February 2021 for up 

to 4 days, between 08:00 hours and 18:00 hours each day. 
 

B2067 Aldington Road will be closed in the general vicinity of Manor 
Farm, with no through access between the junctions with Roman Road 

and Harringe Lane. 
 

The alternative route for through traffic is via B2067 Knoll Hill, Boat 
Lane, New Road Hill, Forge Lane, Roman Road, Station Road, Evegate 

Mill Lane, Station Road, A20 Hythe Road, Main Road, Barrow Hill, 
Ashford Road and B2067 Otterpool Lane back to Aldington Road.  

 
Local access to the remainder of the B2067 continues from either 

direction up to where the road is actually closed. 
 

The planned dates and duration may change for various reasons 

including the current coronavirus situation, and updated information 
can be found on www.one.network – [BT Openreach Permit 

BC417SE0000000082250ONSA], with any changes signposted on site 
and notified locally.  

 
 

 
Simon Jones, Director of Highways, Transportation and Waste 

Kent County Council, County Hall, Maidstone, ME14 1XQ 

 


